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Kim is a seasoned financial executive with a proven track record of driving financial 
performance improvement across a variety of businesses and engagements, both as a 
CFO and as an accomplished financial and operational consultant. Having served in 
executive positions for publicly held and family held businesses, as well as multiple 
private equity-owned businesses, Kim has experience leading a wide range of mission-
critical projects ranging from establishing freestanding financial departments to 
navigating complex mergers, acquisitions, and divestitures. Kim is a highly adaptive, 
results-driven leader whose financial and technical acumen, combined with her talent as 
a leader, mentor, and teacher of people, make her an ideal fit for Bestige’s long-term, 
partnership-focused investment strategy. 

At Bestige, Kim is responsible for overseeing all accounting, financial reporting, fund 
management, and compliance-related activities, in addition to managing communications 
with current and prospective investors. Given her extensive financial management and 
operational experience, she plays a key role in working with our deal and operations 
teams to standardize reporting, perform analyses, identify improvement opportunities, 
and provide mentorship to our portfolio companies. 

For the decade prior to joining Bestige, Kim worked as a financial and operational 
consultant providing interim management/leadership, financial improvement, and process 
redevelopment strategies to over 25 companies. Prior to co-launching her consulting 
practice, Kim served as a CFO or Interim-CFO for multiple private equity-owned 
businesses. In these roles, Kim was responsible for establishing financial and operational 
reporting, integrating new acquisitions, carving out non-core divisions, consolidating 
facilities, leading ERP implementations, and performing other complex operational 
projects. 

Earlier in her career, Kim worked in various positions at Redcats USA, a direct-to-
consumer women’s clothing corporation, including Controller, Manager of FP&A, Manager 
of Imports, and Accounting Manager. She also worked as Senior Manager, FP&A for J. Jill 
Group, a retail store segment of a multi-channel seller of women’s apparel and 
accessories.  

Kim received a Bachelor of Science from Bryant College and a Master of Business 
Administration from Boston College. She lives in Anthem, Arizona, with her husband David 
and has six adult children who live in various locations across the United States. 


